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TOWN OF APPLE VALLEY 

TOWN COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 
 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council         Date: September 26, 2017 
 
From:  Greg Snyder, Director of Public Works       Item No: 9 
  Public Works Department 
 
Subject: AWARD A PURCHASE CONTRACT TO HAAKER EQUIPMENT 

COMPANY FOR THE PURCHASE OF A PATCH TRUCK 
 
T.M.  Approval:_____________________  Budgeted Item:  Yes   No  N/A 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 

Award a purchase contract to Haaker Equipment Company for the purchase of a patch 
truck in the amount of $174,986.00. 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
The Town received a quote from Haaker Equipment Company (Haaker) in the amount of 
$174,986.00 for a new patch truck.  Haaker’s pricing is based on the NJPA Cooperative 
Purchasing Agreement.  The new patch truck provides all the tools and materials 
necessary for a two-person crew to make effective asphalt repairs eliminating several 
types of equipment which would now be condensed into one truck.  This results in less 
intensive labor and minimizes the amount of equipment used in traffic areas.  The design 
of the truck also provides improved ergonomics for employees during application of 
materials and storage of mechanical equipment used for breaking and compacting 
asphalt.   
    
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Town’s current patch truck is outdated and is unable to hold a large quantity of 
asphalt.  This new patch truck is much more efficient, allowing for asphalt storage that 
could be used the following day.  Currently, staff must travel to the asphalt plant in Oro 
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Grande each morning to pick up asphalt because the current truck does not hold enough.  
The Town’s current patch truck is only a 1 ½ ton truck and this new one is a 6-ton truck.  
The Town’s street sweeper was also purchased from Haaker Equipment and the Town 
has been very pleased with their excellent customer service and the ability to obtain 
service and parts from them when necessary.  
  
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
Funding for the purchase of the patch truck is budged in the Street Maintenance Fund, 
Account Number 2010-5010-9120-0000.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
Contract with Haaker Equipment Company 
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